## Dear CAPG Member,

Over the last few years, we have been examining the alignment gap in Canadian policing and the governance gap in Canadian police oversight. We have presented these findings at the last two CAPG conferences in Saskatoon and St. John's and in CAPG webinars. We have overwhelmingly found that police service boards and commissions are seeking more guidance and training to carry out their roles and responsibilities.

In response to these requests, we are organizing a series of training workshops across Canada for CAPG members funded by CAPG and the federal government. More information on these workshops will be available very soon.

In preparation for these workshops, we are requesting that police service boards and commissions share their current training documents with the organizing team. These materials will help set the foundation for the workshops by identifying commonalities, differences, and opportunities for expansion. These materials may include PowerPoint decks, websites, memos, booklets, and more. These materials will only be used to support these workshops and will not be replicated or shared elsewhere.

If interested, please send any and all materials to Dr. Tarah Hodgkinson at <a href="mailto:thodgkinson@wlu.ca">thodgkinson@wlu.ca</a> (cc'd here).

Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or want any additional information.

Sincerely,

Tarah

--

Stephen Reid

Executive Director
Canadian Association of Police Governance
78 George Street, Suite 204
Ottawa, Ontario
K1N 5W1